
 
 
 Regulatory Circular RG10-004 
 
DATE:  January 4, 2010 
 
TO:  Membership 
 
FROM:  Trading Operations & Legal Division 
 
RE:  Penny Pilot Program – Classes to be Added January 5, 2010 

 
On Tuesday, January 5, 2010, the Penny Pilot Program will be modified to add 4 option classes 
that replace Penny Pilot classes which have been delisted. 
 
The 4 new classes will be: 
 

Symbol Company Name 
BRCD Brocade Communication Systems  
DIS The Walt Disney Co 
GNW Genworth Financial  
UUP PowerShares DB US Dollar Index Bullish Fund 

 
Questions regarding this circular may be directed to Charlie Hullihan, Trading Operations, at 
312-786-7176 or Patrick Sexton, Legal Division, at 312-786-7467. 
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